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I wanted to take this opportunity to wish my clients, colleagues, family and friends a 
happy and healthy holiday season!   
 
I've decided not to mess with perfection and so I'm keeping this enticing cup of hot 
chocolate..... 
 

 
 
I hope your holiday is cheerful and filled with family and friends.  I am in AZ to see 
my mom and relatives for Christmas.  My mom's best friend since grade school will be 
coming to town right after Christmas as well, and so it will be fun to spend time with 
everyone and get a bit of work done around here as well.   
 
Thank YOU  for another successful year.  You are core to our success. Thanks to my 
APICS-IE Board of Directors for another great year!   

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001dgaxtvLKtrU2_lWKYU2CZE2MHgzL2pGKtEaXfqf054kPjEn7GORPokIcmPfIlON5H5cGwSzJtaou-Ov4yGJ8AKaxNFhwk1DSPaezzQqCYPbN6TYmdgxu--8FHP4DaLSw3Pc8hDirz3eW5NM7HmZcht420-iQMHGBJsImrV19Z0aoHtJicbyALiKWuRZf7w1A_llkhU1nssZ7yx5YjURLAKT7wW2QZqzGeYRP8ijO_7hie-PJm-7XfWwtg3EY3GLMV_UCxcJ3ozJoNe5GqeEUJagGMnc57DO1ZTnuNXbNumo=&c=6OIsxUmy1fLWZrHln8FkqQuXqCpwUZBS5c6REho0jF7TSmIssJgDpw==&ch=kFMUh4NDaLMieSxEWSM_Fdgz1ZGboUjfoeuJWnO4JG3-fyWtTURhCw==


 
 

 

And thanks to my ProVisors ONT group (top left), Global Strategy Consulting Group 
(top right), Harvey Mudd executive roundtable group, MCIE group, IEEP group, 
Renaissance Executive Forums group, SAC group, clients and many, many other 
colleagues.  I'm fortunate to have many wonderful people surrounding me! 
 

 
 

 
And, of course to my family and friends.... I thought my cat Smokey was adorable in a 
Christmas basket and so I included him for good measure.  
   

 
 

 
And congratulations to my nephew, Ryan Felter for kicking off the holiday by 
graduating from one of the best computer boot camps in the country with an 
expertise in node Javascript (featured below with his cohort and his girlfriend Tori). 
 



 
 

 
 

The bottom line: I appreciate my clients, colleagues, family and friends! 
 
I look forward to more exciting opportunities, dramatic client results and, most 
importantly, enjoying more interactions with all of you! 

 
 

Turning to the New Year, I'm looking forward to taking my Resilient Supply Chain 
Series to the next level.  As volatile as the business environment will remain, it is also 
one of the best opportunities you'll ever see for manufacturers and distributors.   
 
Have a happy, healthy & prosperous 2019!  
  
   
Happy Holidays, 
 
Lisa Anderson 
LMA Consulting Group Inc. 

 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001dgaxtvLKtrU2_lWKYU2CZE2MHgzL2pGKtEaXfqf054kPjEn7GORPokIcmPfIlON5YHhYJRsp4IkHzARvmYIZx5PaZ5IwsfIDlGcQvj8GWU7dIy_SqzY11DRAQqqPVlHSMLDCUzUfUpNn9TOu5ctsCy0Uh98gnBMm88HRceY_MeIvlKXio24qTodAbRHhoFIaaCZ3DxEk6DVM5CduD8v3FAsQBp3DfhCxRfUEraMhC-OmtMSgIbvER4kYZGbm7QjXcUXgXMQsjGZ-mwD7Q8k4XpcTzjdTsykqla2QPGDtL5kv1ujNpKqEsg==&c=6OIsxUmy1fLWZrHln8FkqQuXqCpwUZBS5c6REho0jF7TSmIssJgDpw==&ch=kFMUh4NDaLMieSxEWSM_Fdgz1ZGboUjfoeuJWnO4JG3-fyWtTURhCw==

